
Glacier Hills Homeowners Association

Informal telephonic Board of Directors’ Meeting

December 17, 2021

On December 17, 2021, Glacier Hills Homeowners Association Board of Directors

members Greg Doggett, Scott Ogrodnik, and Sol Polen participated in a series of

informal telephonic meetings to discuss a recent event regarding the Highway 2

gate and adjoining road. Greg Doggett had received a phone call from Bob

Spoklie expressing great concern and warning of an immediate lawsuit against the

HOA if the Highway 2 gate was not reopened (gate had been rendered inoperable

earlier in the day).

The Board decided to temporarily ward off a lawsuit by reopening the Highway 2

gate through the Holiday season and at the same time would attempt to meet

personally with Bob Spoklie while conducting a concurrent re-examination/

investigation into all aspects of the Highway 2 gate and adjoining road.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sol Polen


